
An introduction to The Viewer 

for Optometrists

Queensland Optometrists have recently been provided access to the Health Provider Portal (The

Viewer). The Viewer enables secure access to patient healthcare information from Queensland’s

public hospitals.

Join Jim Loughridge, GPLO – Optometry and The Viewer team for a lunchtime webinar to learn more

about how to:

•Register for access to The Viewer

• Login and patient searches

•View patient information relevant to Optometrists

•Other tips and tricks

If you have any questions or suggestions, please contact the 

GPLO – Optometry via MNGPLO@health.qld.gov.au. 

Tues 30 Jan 2024 

12:30 – 1:00pm

Click link to join this session:

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/8836120

2736

Wed 7 Feb 2024 

1:00 – 1:30pm

Click link to join this session:

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/8296894

9529
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